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Town of Tisbury 

Office of the Town Administrator/Personnel Director 

51 Spring Street, P.O. Box 1239  

Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 

(Tel. 508-696-4203) 

 

   

TOWN ADMINISTRATROR REPORT                      August 10, 2022 

 

 

Acceptance of Donation -Tisbury Waterways Inc 

This donation is to provide funding for Natural Resources to provide a staff person solely 

dedicated to Lake Tashmoo. This has been an annual donation in the amount of $3,000. The 

Select Board must vote to accept this donation. The funds will be deposited into the personnel 
compensation line for Natural Resources Harbor/Shellfish. A thank you note will be sent. 

 

Acceptance of Voluntary Contribution- Martha’s Vineyard Museum 

This voluntary Contribution is in accordance with the Memorandum of Agreement with the 

Martha’s Vineyard Museum. The annual contribution is in the amount of $5,000. The Select 

Board must vote to accept this annual voluntary contribution. The funds will be deposited into 

the General Fund. 

Food Truck License- Renewal- Tisbury Taco Truck LLC, dba El Gato Grande 

This is a renewal of a food truck license located at 386 State Road. The recommendation is to 

approve the license. 

Common Victualer License- Renewal- Vineyard Haven Yacht Club Inc 

This is annual renewal. The recommendation is to approve the license. 

Special Event Application-Martha’s Vineyard Museum- New Exhibit opening September 2, 

2022 and One Day Alcohol License-Martha’s Vineyard Museum September 2, 2022. 

This special event requires notice to the Town in accordance Memorandum of Understanding. 

Additionally one day alcohol license is requested for this special event.  The recommendation is 

to approve the special event. The recommendation is to approve the one-day alcohol license.  

Respectfully Submitted  

John W. Grande 

Town Administrator      


